
2011 - 2012 Actions Completed 

Within the funds allocated to our school an amount of £32,220 was assigned as the Pupil Premium 

allowance for 2011-12. These funds are to be used by schools to ensure that Looked After Children 

and children in receipt of Free School Meals don't underachieve relative to their peers. 

To help ensure this, funding was used to provide focused GCSE support for relevant Year 11 

students. As a result 71% of these students achieved 5+ GCSE A*-C including English Language and 

Maths, above national average and an 8% increase on the challenging targets those students were 

set. 

 


